
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2020-131 

Date:  Dec. 18, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer, District Membership, Associate Members and ORA 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Patty Forbes, Director of Administration 

Subject:  Updated Code of Conduct and Ethics Policy (Appendix B1) 

 
Please be advised that the Board of Directors has recently approved an update to APPENDIX B1: CODE OF 
CONDUCT AND ETHICS of Ontario Soccer’s Policies. 
 
The updated section and full policy document can be located here.  
 
This updated governing document will be available immediately. Training on this procedure will be hosted 
in January and February through Zoom meetings. Further details on training will be available soon.  
 
Ontario Soccer will continue to work towards keeping the Governing Documents of the Association 
updated and easily accessible to assist with the administration of the game for our membership across the 
province. 
 
Clubs and Ontario Registered Academies are asked to contact their local District Association if they have 
any questions. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Patty Forbes.  
 
 

https://cdn1.sportngin.com/attachments/document/d960-1787126/Ontario_Soccer_Policies__updated_Dec18-2020.pdf#_ga=2.56820963.894157700.1608230555-573109639.1600369732
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